
 

Home Learning - Week 9 

We hope you all had a fun filled half term, we have loved hearing about all of the exciting things that 

you got up to!  This week we have continued our theme of Autumn and have thought about Fireworks 

and Bonfire Night.   

This week we have… 

 Drawn a picture and written a simple sentence about what we did at half term. 

 Recapped all of the sounds that we learnt before half term, practised reading and spelling 

words using them. 

 Created firework pictures by printing and mark making using pastels. 

 Enjoyed creating firework dancing using ribbons and streamers. 

 Thought carefully about how to keep safe on Bonfire Night. 

 Use junk modelling and collage materials to create our own fireworks and rockets.  We thought 

carefully about different ways of attaching the materials so bits don’t fall off! 

 Learnt to read, write, recognise, count and partition numbers 7 and 8. 

 

Notes/Reminders: 

Don’t forget to wear your PE kit on Tuesday   

Christmas Craft Workshop – Thursday 12th December  9-10am 

Parents are invited to join in with some Christmas crafts and activities in Codden and Taw classes and 

try to complete our Elf Challenge.  (Due to numbers and ratios this session is only for children who 

attend Pre-School on Thursday). 

 
Home Learning Task:   - This is two-week project… 

W/C 11th November is National Nursery Rhyme week.  Please think about what your favourite nursery 

rhyme is and make a prop/puppet etc to bring into class to help you retell the nursery rhyme.  For 

example… for Incy Wincy spider you could make a spider puppet, for I can sing a rainbow you could 

draw or paint a rainbow or Five currant buns you could make real or playdough buns!  Please bring into 

class w/c 25th November 

 

If you would like to listen to some Nursery Rhymes for Inspiration the BBC schools radio Website 

has some great videos/animations to watch.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-songs-index/zhwdgwx 

 



 

 Don’t forget to keep reading your guided reading book every night if possible.   

 

Have a lovely weekend, Ms Burnel, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 


